(Engineers & Contractors)

SIGMA CONSTRUCTION COMIPANY

April 14, 2024

TO WHOSEVER IT MAY CONCERN

We M/s. Sigma Construction Company hereby declare that our organization has been
prosecuted for an HSE breach and not any employee of our organization had any
injury at work place since last 2 years.

Above information is correct as per my information & knowledge.

For Sigma Construction Co.
Satish Mohan Shete

(Director)
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